The Long Beach Education Foundation
in concert with the Long Beach Unified
School District will bring the

Harmony Project to four schools

in Fall 2015. -
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You are invited to a celebrity filled
introduction with the founders of the
Harmony Project on
May 7, 2015 » 5:30 to 7:00 pm
to be held at Keesal, Young, & Logan

14th Floor, 400 Oceangate
Long Beach, CA 90802

Please RSVP; 562-997-8479 or
LBEF@Ibschools.net
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